County report - DSŠ Lendava (Romania)

Two teachers from our school, Alen Vugrinec and Tibor Tomšič took part in a study meeting within the ERASMUS+ project TALENTVET in the Romanian Brașov from the 14th to the 18th of March 2022.

The goal of the project is to exchange experiences and good practices in the area of working with talented students in vocational educational programmes among the institutions in Slovenia (Dvojezična srednja šola Lendava), Hungary (Kárpát-medencei Tehetségkutató Alapítvány), Romania (Colegiul Tehnic Energetic Remus Răduleț) and two new partners which are from Spain (OPEN EUROPE) and the Netherlands (Stichting Wave Education).

During our study visit, we visited the hosts’ school - the Colegiul Tehnic Energetic Remus Răduleț, the learning workshop of the Schaeffler company where students do their practical training and a representative of the Romanian Centre for vocational education presented the Romanian vocational and professional education system.

The project which was put on hold because of the Coronavirus pandemic from spring 2020 onwards has been again re-launched with the help of our new partners from Spain and the Netherlands. So, we are continuing our project with the next study visit to Reus, Spain at the beginning of May.
